Dear Parent,

We are delighted you have chosen our school for your child. We are looking forward to getting to know you and your child more as we prepare for the start of a new school year.

This is a very special time in your life and we want to make sure that your child has the best start possible.

We have a well established Transition Programme which means that by the time your child starts school, they are generally happy in the classroom environment and are comfortable with their class teacher, Miss Wittman.

This year, however, due to different regulations because of the pandemic, we are not yet sure if these will be able to take place in the same way. We are awaiting guidance on 17th May from The Prime Minister and then we will take action, one way or another.

We have a staggered start over a few days to allow the children to start school in smaller groups. Then on **Wednesday 8th September** all children will be in.

We will be in touch soon with a plan but in the meantime if you have any questions at all no matter how small or silly they seem please ask.